


Jackie Knight Timothy Vetromile 
T.V.Telecom 
3901 W. Kensington Ave. 
Tampa, P1. 33629 

Dear Jackie Knight, 

written in regard to a 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee. 
PSC in writing last October 1998 that I am no longer in the telephone bus./ 
provider service, in any capacity. We did attempt to operate such a company 
from approximately March through early October 1998, when we sold our 
equipment at a heavy loss. Throughout that period our entire "income" 
was substantially less than $500. 

Public Service Commission certificate, 
Thankyou in advance for any assistance you may offer in this regard. 

classes, 
Residential Real Estate Appraiser. This will hopefully be a more financially 
successful undertaking. Thanks again. 

I am writing this letter in response to your letter of March 12, 
I notified the 

At the time I last wrote it was to request that you cancel our 
and that remains my position. 

I have since my last letter taken some continueing education 
and am currently employed by ACM Appraisal Services as a staff 

T. Vetromile 

c: file 




